
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
 
Professional Design Services 
Trimmier Park – Stadium and Field Improvements 
PR-038-21 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Mobile will receive Request for Qualifications, submitted to the 
Architectural Engineering Department, 5th Floor South Tower, Government Plaza, 205 
Government Street, Mobile, Alabama, 36602 until 3:00 PM local time on Friday, June 4, 2021, for the 
above stated project.  Additional instructions are detailed in the Request for Qualifications documents. 
 
Request for Qualifications documents are on file and may be examined and obtained at the following 
location:  City of Mobile, Architectural Engineering Department, Room 554, 5th Floor South Tower, 
Government Plaza, 205 Government Street, Mobile, Alabama 36602, 251-208-7635.  


